
All paper Paychecks are put in the mail on Right At School’s pay dates, and sent via USPS. Postal
delivery takes up to eight business days. Depending on where people are located in the US, the
weather, holidays, etc. If you have not received your check and it has been longer than 8 business
days, please reach out to your area manager.

If you don't hear back from your Area Manager and/or need additional assistance, you may submit
your concern to Payroll via the Ask Here feature in Paycom. submit an Ask Here request via
Paycom to request a replacement check. 

If I do not sign up for direct
deposit, when will I get my
paper check?
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